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Chrissy Heim

From: Evansville ANEW [anewexecsec=att.net@cmail3.com] on behalf of Evansville ANEW 
[anewexecsec@att.net]

Sent: Friday, March 07, 2014 11:18 PM
To: MaNissa  Lemon
Subject: ANEW March 2014 Newsletter

MARCH 2014

 

March Membership Meeting 

ATHENA Panel 

(Click on the above link for more info) 

Lynne Miller Pease, Barb Butler and Sheila Huff,  2013 winner 

Wednesday, March 19, 2014 

Evansville Country Club 

11:30 am Networking 

12:00 pm Lunch & Program 

GUESTS are $22 per person. 

MENU: House salad and rolls, Fettuccini Alfredo with chicken and 

broccoli and assorted dessert bites 

(Veggie Option must be made with reservation.) 

Deadline for Reservation is Friday, March 14th at 2:00 pm. 

https://www.evansvilleanew.org/anew-events 

**Please note that informational meetings about ANEW will no longer 

take place prior to the networking session.  New members will be 

contacted by the Orientation Chairperson, Vicki McDonald.  If you are 

interested in learning more about ANEW,  please contact Vicki at 

vicki.mcdonald@ciholas.com.** 

IN THIS ISSUE.... 

• 5 Things You Didn’t Know 
About……… 

• A Note from the President 

• 2014 ANEW Sponsors 

• 2014 Door Prize Sponsors 

2014 MEETING 
DATES 

April 23 

May 28 

June 25 

July 23 

August 27 

September 24 

October 22 

November 19 

December 10 

2014 
ADVERTISING 
AVAILABLE 

There are two monthly 
advertising positions available 
for 2014.  If you are interested 
in advertising with ANEW in 
June or July please contact Jill 
Rawley at 
jrawley@haferassociates.com. 
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Featured Advertiser 

A Note from the President... 

Dear ANEW Membership, 

March is one of my favorite months of the entire year. It is the month 
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2013 ANEW 
SPONSORS 

January 

Schultheis Insurance 

The Women's Hospital 

February 

Banterra Bank/Omega 
Processing Solutions 

Within Sight, LLC 

March 

Tracy Zeller Jewelry 

Cielo Boutique 

April 

Kemper 

Payne Wealth Partners 
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where we move our clocks ahead to enjoy more sunshine every day, 

and it also means that Spring is just around the corner. Every year in 

March, I feel a sense of renewed spirit, and people and things seem 

to come alive again. The flowers begin to bloom, nature turns from 

brown to green, birds are singing, and there always seems to be an 

excitement in the air. For many of us, that excitement comes from 

upcoming vacations; either Spring or Summer. This year on Spring 

vacation, I’m excited to be going somewhere I’ve never been before, 

Mexico. 

After completing four years of Spanish in high school and one 

semester in college, I’m looking forward to trying out my skills in 

Mexico.Since it has been (I’ll let each of you fill in the blank) years 

since I was in school, I’ve been brushing up on basic sentences and 

phrases that will come in handy during my travels. Thanks to the 

Rosetta Stone Spanish Travel app on my phone, I’m beginning to 

remember some of the words and sentences my teachers taught me 

years ago. So when you see me in April, please remember to ask me 

about my success or failed attempts to speak the language in Mexico. 

Either way, I’m looking forward to some clear skies, blue water and 

sand between my toes. 

ANEW is also springing forward with new things happening to our 

website. Thanks to Lauren Jones and her Technology Committee, 

our website is getting a makeover. Members will soon see new 

features and additions to the site, so stayed tuned….We had a nice 

turnout of ANEW members and guests for February’s H.E.A.R.T. 

(Happy and Enthusiastic About Reaching out To each other) just 

networking session. Great job to Katie Worman and the Programs 

Committee on another successful event. You won’t want to miss this 

month’s meeting when we host the last three Athena recipients in a 

panel discussion moderated by Angie Cooley. Make plans to attend 

and bring lots of guests. 

As always, please feel free to email me directly at 

mflemon@banterra.com with any questions, concerns or thoughts 

that you have about ANEW. Hope to see you all at our next meeting 

on March 19th. Adios! 

Best wishes, 

MaNissa Lemon 

mflemon@banterra.com 

May 

AlphaGraphics 

Kemper 

June 

Deaconess Women's 
Hospital 

  

July 

Deja vu Skin Care 

  

August 

Janet Schulheis - Edward 
Jones 

Kerri Zeien Photography 

September 

German American Bank 

Kemper First choice 

October Underwriter 

Tracy Zeller Jewelry 

November 

Bowers Harrison 

Banterra Bank 

December 

Kemper CPA 

Membership Appreciation 
Underwriter 

Bamberger, Foreman, 
Oswald & Hahn 

  

DOOR PRIZE 
SPONSORS 

January - Schultheis 
Insurance 

February - The Guitar Lab 

March - Old National Events 
Plaza 

April - Banterra Bank 

May - Deja Vu Skin & Vein 
Center 

June - The Women's 
Hospital 

July - Tracy Zeller Jewelry 

August - Edward Jones/ 
Janet Schultheis 

September - Kemper CPA 

November - Cielo Boutique 
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Five things you didn't know...... about 
Lori Otzmann 

 I work for the EVSC as a Kindergarten Assistant  

 I have coached the Highland Volleyball team for 8 years.  I 

have accumulated a 77 win and 8 loss record during that 

time.  

 I have traveled to 48 of the 50 US states (missing Alaska 

and Hawaii) but have also traveled to Canada and Mexico. 

 I have two older brothers, Jeff and Larry that nicknamed me 

"Bill' when I was younger since they wanted another 

brother.  

 My dream job would be an event planner. I have 

successfully planned birthday parties, sport team parties, 

picnics, fund raising yard sales, and the most recent was 

After Prom for Central High School. I was told that the After 

Prom had the highest attendance record for Central.  
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Monthly Advertiser 

 

Table Space Available to Promote 
your Business 

At each ANEW meeting there are three tables available to any 

member for promotion of special events.  The tables are set up in the 

lobby area of our meeting facility except for the October Annual 

meeting and the December Holiday meeting. 

Examples of appropriate use are: members wishing to promote a not 

for profit event for which they are volunteering and a seminar, 

workshop or event hosted by a member's place of business.  Table 

space is not to be used by retailers selling items in the normal course 

of business. 

Table space is available on a first come, first serve basis.  You are 

responsible for removing the material from the tables after the 

meeting.  If you are interested in securing table space please contact 

Katie Worman, Second VP - Programs at knw@bowersharrison.com 
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